
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support this half term. It 

has been an incredibly busy one!  

 

Just a reminder that we are not open on Wednesday 4th December 2019 as we 

have an INSET day.  

 

We have lots of plans in place for the last week of term. 

 

Wednesday 11th December – School Christmas dinner. We will extend lunch to 12-

1pm on this day to allow all of the students to enjoy a Christmas Dinner. Bruce and 

Kitchen staff will only be serving Christmas Dinner and a small selection of 

sandwiches. 

 

On this day we will be attempting to set a ‘NUSA School Record’. We are hoping to 

get our highest attendance ever on that day! 

 

Thursday 12th December – School trip day. The deadline for trips is Tuesday 3rd 

December. All students should go on a trip and those who choose not to will be 

expected to remain in school in school uniform.  

 

Friday 13th December – Christmas jumper day! All students can come in non-school 

uniform and wear something Christmas themed. We will close school at 12:20pm on 

the final day of term. Students who have free school meals will be able to collect 

some food before they leave if they wish.  

 

Broxtowe Food bank have been in touch with the following information: 

  

Families in need can access the Broxtowe Foodbank at St Marthas Church between 

10am and 12pm on Wednesdays and Fridays over the Christmas period.  If families 

take this letter in to the church, the foodbank will provide them with food there and 

then. Also, families will then be added to a list for a Christmas parcel containing 

chicken, potatoes, fresh vegetables and fresh fruit. They will also receive a goodie 

bag for any children and selection boxes.  

 

I would like to wish you all a happy, safe weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Emma Howard 

Head of School 


